
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

April 26, 2024 
 

 
 

• Wizard of Oz play is TONIGHT at 7:00 PM. Tickets will be sold at the door.  
Adults, $7.00, students $5.00 and 4 and under free.  Thank you to all the 
hard-working students and staff for presenting the play! 

 
 



   

 

   

 

• The Social Studies fair is Wednesday, May 1st in the Parish Center.  
Our 5th and 6th graders have been working hard on their projects, 
presentation boards and costumes.  All are welcome to come and 
see “history.”   

• Class photos were taken on Wednesday, April 17th.  You can still 
turn in order envelopes through May 1st.  1st and 2nd grade did not 
have their class photos taken and will both be photographed on 
Thursday, May 2nd.  Student Council will also have their photo 
taken on May 2nd.  

• The order form for the 2023-2024 yearbook is attached to 
today’s Irish Update.  Order forms are due by the last week of 
school and yearbooks will be delivered to students when they 
return in August.  Any photos from class parties, fieldtrips, fun 
activities from our families may be emailed to Mrs. Bradley at 
tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org 

 
 

2nd grade Service project Sloes4Soles 

mailto:tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org


   

 

   

 

 
The second grade will be collecting gently used shoes for the Soles4Souls program. We are 

hoping to get families to donate shoes that they no longer wear that can be put to good 
use. We are starting our collection this week and will be collecting until May 12. Shoes can 

be put in a bag and turned in at school in a container labeled Soles4Souls. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Student of the Month was announced on Thursday, April 25th.  There were 

several students missing for shadow workday.  The students attending were 

photographed.  The other students will be photographed later.   
 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair April 29th –May 3rd  

Open 8:30 AM-3:30 PM daily.   

Evening shopping available on Wednesday, May 1st 5:00 – 6:30 PM 

Lunch with a loved one is scheduled for Monday & Tuesday.  Last names that 

begin with A-Ho are scheduled for lunch on Monday, April 29th (you provide 

lunch) and last names Hu-Z are scheduled for Tuesday, April 30th.  



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

Field Day will be Friday May 10 at St. John School for grades K-8. We 
are looking for a lot of volunteers for this to help organize it and be 
there on that day to have fun with the students. Please contact 
Elizabeth Black if you would like to help! blacktieaffair11@yahoo.com 
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Summer Enrichment with Miss Kim 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Summer basketball league flyer 



   

 

   

 

 
This flier is also attached to today’s Irish Update. 

 

 
St. Mary Catholic School scholarships (not Ed Choice scholarships) are due to the 

school office by the first Friday in May, May 3rd.  Scholarships can assist families 

with tuition and can be found on the school website at stmarys.k12.oh.us 

 under the admissions tab.  

http://stmarys.k12.oh.us/

